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To: C2C Marketing

From Bill Martin – Safety Coordinator

Date: 21/9/2007

Subject: NU SOLVENT

Being that we are a machine shop by trade, one of the process’s that happens here on a regular basis is parts washing. For many years our workers have been using varsol to clean parts with and many safety concerns are raised when using that product. For the past 3-month’s we have been doing an evaluation of your product NU SOLVENT. 

The response from the workers is extremely positive. They like the fact that it doesn’t pose any harm to them. They like the fact that it does the job better than the previous product. One of our workers wrote “It took very little effort to remove the gunk that was built up on my parts compared to using varsol” another said “ I put my parts in the washer and left them there for 15 minutes and when I came back the NU SOLVENT had literally cleaned the part for me, all I had to do was rinse it clean, before with varsol I would have to scrub the part clean. “ 

Along with the many benefits of your product being environmentally sound and good for workers, we are please to announce that all parts washer in our organization will be converted over to NU SOLVENT.

From a Safety Coordinator’s point of view, trying to eliminate and or control a hazard, I feel that your product help us to achieve a hazard elimination as the old product was not good for the employees, and the environment. Thank you so much for helping to reduce the hazards in our workplace.

Sincerely

Bill Martin

Safety Coordinator

